Annex 4: Expense Report: South Asia Partnership - Civil Society Workshop

Registration Fees:

The fees received and expected from the Calgary and Coady workshops are lower than we
originally envisioned due to: 1) a reduction in the fees charged to reflect local circumstances, and
2) lower than expected attendance.

Certification:

I have reviewed the figures contained in this expense report and hereby certify them to be an
accurate accounting of expenses incurred during the civil society workshops.
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F{rance Director
South Asia Partnership Canada
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